ALLEN VILLAGE SCHOOL

MINUTES OF BOARD MEETING
March 2, 2021
Present:
Alan Shelby; Kate Duffey; Jackie Dorsey; Ron Griffin
Absent:

Lance Conley
Guests:
Phyllis Washington; Debra McGlynn; William Harris

The meeting was called to order at 12:07 p.m.

The minutes of the February 2, 2021 Board meeting were reviewed and approved by all Board 

members.
Ms. McGlynn informed the Board that due to Covid-19, MAP testing for the 2020-2021 school year will not be used as an assessment for school performance.

Ms. McGlynn informed the Board that twelve out of fifteen Pre-K students have signed-up to participate in the AVS Pre-K program.

Ms. Glynn informed the Board that junior academy and high school students will commence in-person classes this month.


Ms. Washington informed the Board that graduation will take place in-person this year but with limited capacity for families and friends.

Mr. Harris presented to the Board, the following:

· February 1, 2021 – February 28, 2021 payroll register

· February 1, 2021 – February 28, 2021 check register
By motion duly made by Ron Griffin, and seconded by Kate Duffey, and by unanimous vote of all Board members the items listed below were accepted and approved.

· February 1, 2021 – February 28, 2021 payroll register
· February 1, 2021 – February 28, 2021 check register
The next Board meeting is scheduled for Tuesday, March 30, 2021 at 12:00 p.m. 

By motion duly made by Kate Duffey, and seconded by Ron Griffin, and by unanimous vote of all Board members the meeting was adjourned at 12:32 p.m.
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